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PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCES NEW SERVICE

FROM LAREDO TO LOS ANGELES

Pacer Stacktrain has implemented a new through service product from
Laredo to Los Angeles in 48' and 53' containers.  The service schedule will
be as follows:

Cutoff Laredo (Intermodal Services CY) 1000 Day 0

Available Los Angeles (ICTF) 0800 Day 4

Pacer will offer 7 departures per week, Monday through Sunday.

The Pacer container yard in Laredo, (for empty pickup and delivery of
loads), is Intermodal Services, located at 12004 Mines Road in Laredo.

The Pacer FAK rate from Laredo to Los Angeles will be $1050 in 48'
containers and $1150 in 53' containers.

If you have any questions regarding this new service offering, please contact
your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative.


